
Our Community Plan 
Christchurch O-Tautahi 2004/14 

SUBMISSION  
Submissions close on 6 May 2004 

I do not wish to make a personal submission at the hearings.  

Name: Mark Jones  

Organisation:  

Daytime Phone: 033221420  

Email: mark-jones@clear.net.nz  

Address: 66 Brigham Drive Halswell Christchurch  

Your Submission: I am APPOSED to the skate ramp/park in Westlake Reserve my reasons are: 
 
1. The park isn't big enough for this type of facility. 
2. The noise from these parks can be heard form far away (to loud)  
3. They bring troublemakers to the area. (Look at the tagging to the new "new 
world" windows) 
4. Houses are to close. (Tagging, litter, noise, theft) 
5. A number of the houses surrounding the reverse have no or low fencing 
facing the reserve (privacy will be greatly effected) 
6. We already have to put up with the kart racing and the dog kennels noise 
in the area. (Isn't this enough) 
7. I feel this will bring the area down and am strongly apposed to it. 
8. Do we need to stretch the Police more than they are already? 
9. Aidanfield, Halswell on the park, Milns estate, are all new subdivisions why 
wasn't something like this designed into their areas. The answer is simple it 
will bring the area down Westlake reserve shouldn't have to put up with this 
either 
 
Suggestions: 
 
1. Build the skate park in the Halswell Domain. 
2. The Halswell domain is larger. 
3. Does not have housing so closely surrounding it. 
4. Closer to the shops for people using the skate park to get food and drink  
5. In more of a central location for all  
6. Closer to the schools. 

 


